
6. CHRISTCHURCH ART GALLERY - PROGRESS REPORT

The Committee received a report from Mark Noonan (Project Co-ordinator) on progress with the new
Art Gallery.

He reported that there were no outstanding issues or approvals at this meeting, and that the project is
on programme for the official opening over the weekend of 25-27 April 2003.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


